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My dear Soumya, Madhura and Nitya,
I am in great grief ever since the news came to me about Dear Appa. May God give peace to the departed
soul and strength to the family friends, colleagues near and dear ones to bear this irreparable loss.
It is a big loss to the family to the Society to the Agriculturists, to the MSSR, to the State and to the Nation.
He was one person in the whole global who had
vision, virtue and wisdom. He was doyen of Agriculture and was epitome of wisdom. He had done so much
work for our country that he would always be remembered by all of us.
Besides, being a great and wonderful scientist he was a perfect human being in all his ways of life. He treated
every one like his own family. His affectionate nature and ways of dealing with everyone would always go a
long way. He was humble, courteous in his ways. He was the person who gave lot of respect to women and
promoted & encouraged them by treating them well, making them self sufficient and confident to march
ahead in life with their head high.
He was simple, modest and respectful and affectionate to everyone who so ever met him.
Oh I am missing him like mad. I pray to God where ever he is, he is peaceful and happy.
With much affectionate feelings I am sending you all love and blessings. We all have to bow to the
command of God and bear it also.
May God bless you all. Feel free to contact me anytime.

Love

Amla Batra
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